Q-2019-2 USB Flash Drives

il

The Brevard County Sheriff's Office is seeking quotes for USB Flash Drives.

Flash drives are to be USB 3.0 plug and play compatible and shatl not require

additional software in order to be used. Unauthorized software loading onto

BCSO computers is forbidden per policy. Based on pricing recsived, it may

be necessary to adjust quantities if it is more fiscally responsible to purchase

a higher GB flash drive over a lesser GB flash drive.

Please emalil quotes to yvonne.nicholas@bcso.us by January 9, 2019, 1:00 pm

Product to be delivered within 30 days

Cuantity
Type Requested Brand Name Price Each Total Price
16 GB 520
32GB 480
64 GB 100
128 GB 80
256 GB 40

Company Name

Contact Name

Contact Phone




